
 

Monday 20th April 2020 

 

Foundation Stage Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter full of family fun, here are a few 

things to update you on in this uncertain time. 

Home Learning Packs 

 

As we are unsure when schools 

will reopen we have created a 

home learning pack for this 

half term.  We had planned to 

link the children’s learning in 

school to an Under The Sea 

theme.  Your child’s pack will 

include activities to support 

this theme.   

 

Remember if you need any 

support with your child’s home 

learning please contact their 

teacher via email… 

 

Miss Saunders 

ras@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

 

Miss Jenkins 

rsj@queensgateprimary.co.uk 

Tapestry 

 

Thank you so much 

to everyone who 

has kept in contact 

with us through 

Tapestry.  It is  

wonderful to see 

how the children 

are getting on with their home 

learning.  Please continue to 

keep us updated with your  

photos and videos.  We will  

carry on uploading daily  

challenges for you to carry out 

with your child.  Let us know 

how you are getting on with 

them. 

Bug Club 

There are still many children 

who are not using Bug Club.  

This is such a shame as it is a 

fantastic online resource that is 

paid for by the school.  Your 

child’s log in details 

are on the inside of 

their yellow reading 

record. 


